
    Morning Announcements 
Thursday, May 15, 2014 

 
1. There are Summer School registration forms on the office counter.  Pick one up if interested.       

Among other offerings, Ms. K will be teaching the Spring Green Experience.   The forms are 
due back in the office today. 

2. Due to the unseasonably cool weather the Annual Bike Ride has been postponed. 
3. The Rib Lake Education  Association will be offering scholarships to students interested in 

attending a summer camp.  If interested in applying, please pick up an application from Mrs. 
Schultz.  Return completed applications by Wednesday, May 28th. 

4. There will be a Senior Award Committee meeting in Mrs. Geisler’s room during Enrichment 
Study Hall today.    

5. NHS will be hosting an Ice Cream Social during lunch hours today and tomorrow.  Sundaes 
and root beer floats will be available. 

6. Anyone interested in summer weight lifting and speed training needs to sign up by today. 
7. There will not be any driving for Drivers Ed tomorrow. 
8. There is a football cheerleader sign-up sheet on the office counter.  Please sign up if 

interested. 
9. Any Hawks football players interested in order in team clothing should see Coach 

Krommenacker. 
 
LUNCH        
Chicken Wrap 
Black Bean Salad 
The Garden Spot 
Mandarin Oranges 
Pears 


